
CITY OF ANDOVER 

COUNTY OF ANOKA 

STATE OF MINNESOTA

NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING

The City Council of the City of 
Andover will hold a public hearing 
at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter 
as can be heard, on Tuesday, Oc-
tober 1, 2024 at Andover City Hall, 
1685 Crosstown Boulevard NW, 
Andover, to review the following 
request:

Private Kennel License request 
of Elizabeth Mercer located at 3300 
153rd Avenue NW, (20-32-24-14-
0014). 

There are several ways to par-
ticipate in this process.  You can 
attend the public hearing, send a 
letter, or e-mail to be added to the 
public record.  A staff report sum-
marizing the item will be available 
prior to the meeting.  Please con-
tact Michelle Hartner, City Clerk 
with any questions at (763) 755-
5100 or m.hartner@andovermn.gov

Michelle Hartner-City Clerk 
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